
November 2020 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

 

Monday, November 9 DMS Student Council visited a Dansville Village Council meeting to 

obtain permission for an event the club is planning on doing.  Students plan to create a design, 

organize group members, and decorate the light poles at the four corners of downtown 

Dansville.  The Village Council was very excited about this endeavor and hopes we continue to 

do this in the future.  Students will decorate the light poles for the winter holiday this year.  

The group also reached out to NHS and PALs in the High School as well as the Athletic 

Boosters. 

 

Friday, November 13 the DMS Student Council had scheduled a bonfire night full of s’mores, 

games, and music for grades 6-8.  However, due to the current COVID-19 numbers, we have 

decided to postpone this event.   

 

Fridays middle school teachers are meeting with Mrs. Graf to discuss 7th and 8th grade students 

and how they are doing via online learning.  Staff discuss academic concerns, social/emotional 

concerns, and/or celebrations with students in their content area classes.  We have 

systematically put in a process in which we share our concerns, create a plan, and follow up 

with action.  So far, we have seen improvement with some students, where with others we 

have moved to a Tier 3 model in which we assign Glenn Adkins or Jan Sweers who have 

signed on to help with at-risk ATA learners. 

 

 

 

 

 


